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IT Timothy 2:2

And the things that thou hast
heard of me among many
witnesses, the same commit
thou to faithful men, who
shall be able to teach others
also.
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Dear Brethren,

Hope all is well. It has been a rough start to the
fall quarter. The first two weeks of school we had
four students sick. One of which tested positive for
COVID. Because of this, we did not have any
classes week three. The student that tested positive
is doing fine and will return soon. The other three
tested negative. They had some type of sinus
infection.

We are excited about the future of the school.
Bill Haywood will assume the role of Director July
of next year. David Jones will be working with the
school starting the winter quarter. David will also
be the preacher for the Shady Valley church of
Christ in Shady Valley Tennessee.

Sherry and I are doing great. Due to her hearing
condition we are trying to stay safe from this virus.
Please continue to pray for our country and for
those who have been affected by this illness.

We want to thank you for all the support that
you send to us while laboring here at the school.
Without your support this school and work would
not be possible. You are an answer to all of our
prayers and may God continue to bless you.

In His Service
Jeff Johnson




